Legal Notioes

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

The State of Maine Department of Conzervation and Forestry is conducting a
competitive bid process for the Heilacen'uem of the Swan Lake Foothbridge at
Swan Lake State Park in Swanwville, Maine. Bidzs will be opened and read
aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2200 p.m. on 27 September 2024,

An on-site non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will ‘be held on 10 September
2024, at 10:00AM at Swan Lake State Park. Copies of plans and specifications
will mot be available at the pre-bid meeting. Acquiring or re«.riewmg plans and
specifications prior to the mesting iz advised.

Removal of existing wooden footbridge and replacement with concrete
footbridge with aluminum raifngs on healical piles.

The detailed Motice to Contractora iz on the Bureau of General Sarvices
webszite: httpsyAvwaw maine.govidafa'bgs b usiness-op portunities.
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